
Dear Parents, 
I hope everyone had a great week, despite the cold, cloudy weather!  
Hopefully we will see some sun this weekend!   

Our students have worked really hard this week, 
learning a lot of new skills and material.  We are 
learning how to use symbols for greater than, 
less than, and equal to.  Students are learning 
about goods and services, and have been giving 
some great examples of each!  We have been 
reading/learning more about Easter, The Last 
Supper, Palm Sunday and Good Friday.  I am 
amazed at what the kids have learned and all the 
details they can recall!  Students continue to 
send/receive Lenten prayer partner cards.   
We are working on our sight words, spelling 
words, reading strategies and writing skills, as 
well. 

Thank you to 
John and his 
family for the 
yummy 

cupcakes on Thursday!  Praying 
you had a wonderful birthday! 
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Spelling Words 
(for weeks of April 14-25) 

shoe 
ship 
shell 
chip 
chin 

cheese



Thank you to this week’s 
mystery readers- 
Arabella’s dad and 
grandma.  The kids loved 
the Miss Mary Mack 
game, the bracelets and 
cupcakes!  
Thank you! 

Report cards are being sent home today.  Please look for 
them in your child’s weekly envelope.  Again, I am so 
happy with the progress our kids have made over the 
past several months and appreciate all of your help at 
home!   

I am praying that everyone has a 
wonderful Holy Week.  I am 
excited to be sharing this holiest 
of times with my students.  They 
have shown so much desire in 
learning about the Stations of the 
Cross and Easter story.   

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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